

NORTHWESTERN ENGINEERING COMPANY

314 Founders Park Drive • PO Box 2624 Rapid City, South Dakota 57709 Telephone (605) 394-3310 Fax (605) 341-2558

November 30, 2010

Ms. Marsha Elkins, Director Growth Management Dept City of Rapid City 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

RE: Revised Mobile Home Park Ordinances

Dear Ms. Elkins:

We own and operate Meadowlark Hill Mobile Estates mobile home park, the largest mobile home park in Rapid City. We are pleased to offer this letter of support for the proposed mobile home park ordinances no. 5612 and 5613.

You, your staff, and other city departments did an excellent job of communicating and working with the mobile home park owners in Rapid City to make the proposed ordinances appropriate and reasonable for common sense development of existing and future mobile home parks.

Thank you for those exemplary efforts and please let us know if we can answer any questions or concerns from committee or council members.

Sincerely,

NORTHWESTERN ENGINEERING COMPANY

David L. Crabb

CFO